
 

 

 

 

Supported By    Principle Sponsor 

    

      

 
 

Committee of Management   Portarlington Mussel Festival Inc. 
 PO Box 377  PORTARLINGTON  VIC 3223   Ph: 0417 315 763 

E: Richard.Underwood@team.telstra.com   W: www.portmusselfestival.com   A0053124D 

 

FESTIVAL  DAY  15% DISCOUNT 

To ALL The Q Train Slip Holders 

 

At the Portarlington Mussel Festival on January 13 we offered a 15% 

discount slip as part of the contents of a show bag. 

 

This was an error on our behalf. There was never any discount agreed to,  

and we  unreservedly apologise to the operators of the Q Train and to all 

who bought the show bags at our festival for our mistake.  

 

THESE SLIPS ARE NULL & VOID 

 

As a result of this error, if you feel disadvantaged as a result, the Mussel 

Festival is willing to refund the full cost of the show bag. 

 

For further information please contact me on the below number 

Richard Underwood 

President – Portarlington Mussel Festival (0417 315763) 
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